Office of the Consumer Advocate

PO Box 23135 Tel: 709-724-3800
Terrace on the Square Fax: 709-754-3800
St. John’s, NL. Canada

AlB 4J9

November 15, 2021

Board of Commissions of Public Utilities
120 Torbay Road, P.O. Box 2140
St. John’s, N AIlA 5B2

Attention: G. Cheryl Blundon, Director of
Corporate Services / Board Secretary

Dear Ms. Blundon:

RE: Newfoundland Power Inc. — 2022-2023 General Rate Application
Newfoundland Power’s Request to file Revised Witness List

Further to the above-captioned, this is to confirm that the Consumer Advocate has no objection to
Newfoundland Power’s filing of a revised Witness List and the filing of the Korn Ferry report relating
to executive compensation in these proceedings.

Yours truly,

tephen Fitzgerald
Counsel to the Consumer Advocate
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